
Editor’s Comment: 

The manuscript entitled "Patient’s perception of hospital care in a covid-19 pandemic population" is 
a good paper. It is acceptable for publication in the International Journal of TROPICAL DISEASE & 
Health. 
However, I will suggest a few minor fixes: 
The abbreviation NCDC should be explained where it is first written. 
In tables and texts, it is sufficient to write numbers using one-digit decimal places. 

In Table 4, 44.52 should be written instead of 4452. 
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